

Chairman
Mr Kevin Bristow
7 Lincoln Green
Alton
Hampshire
GU34 1SX

07788 877269

Hon. Treasurer

Mrs Tracey Kendall
Willow Hill
Station Hill
Ropley
Hampshire
SO24 0BL

07772 568572

Hon. Secretary

Mrs T Bone
Bramley Meade
7 Culley View
Alresford
Hampshire
SO24 9PD

07584 709375

For the attention of Mr B. Gibbs - Clerk of the Parish Council

18th November 2020

Dear Sirs,

Tichborne Park Cricket Club would be grateful to be considered for a grant to contribute towards one of our current projects.

We are raising funds to replace the artificial wicket on the side of the main square that is used by our Colts to play matches and train on. The current strip is north of 15 years old and worn badly in places.

We need to replace the strip to ensure the Colts have a safe and reliable surface to play on.

We hope that this is a project you are able to support and look forward to hearing from you in due course if we have been successful.

Thank you in advance for considering our application and most importantly we thank the Parish Council for its continued support to TPCC.

Yours faithfully

Kevin M Bristow

Chairman

Tichborne Park Cricket Club.